Choir Memo

November 25, 2009

Updates

Here is yet another memo to add to your list of the many you have received this past few weeks!! 

Just a reminder, the choir will be singing at the Olympic Torch Ceremony on November 27 at 10:15. Parents who wish to see their child sing at this event can meet us at the track at 10:10. Parking may be an issue, so please check your local newspaper to see where you can park on this day. I believe that the public will have access to the track via the Lord Beaverbrook arena entrance on University Avenue, (double check this please). 

On December 10, 2009 the Choir will be singing at the Mount, Senior Citizens Home and the Mall. We will also be eating at the Portage that day. The choir is pretty excited about this day and feel pretty important to have so many people wanting to listen to them sing! I ask that they dress in Black and White on this day. Please see the menu and consent form below and return it to school with your child as soon as possible, thanks so much. The cost of the meal is $5.00. If you are unable to cover the cost of the meal, please contact the school and we will make provisions to have it paid for. I don’t want any child left behind on the very special day. 

If  your child would like a copy of the Christmas concert CD to practice at home, have them bring in a blank CD and I will copy it. 

Beth McCarty

Paula Hache

Lindsay Reid

Detach and Return with $5.00 to cover the cost of the meal.
Group 1( check 1)

Chicken nuggets

Hot dog

Grilled Cheese 

Group 2 (check 1)
Mashed potatoes

Fries

Rice

Group 3( check 1)

Milk-White only( as one of the students has an allergy to chocolate)
Apple Juice
I__________________ give permission for my son/daughter____________________ to travel on the bus to sing at the Mount, Senior Home and Mall on December 19, 2009. 

Parents Signature_______________________________________________
